
If your child receives special education 
services, look for this survey in the mail! 

 
 

✓ You will receive the ISBE Parent 
Survey letter if your child 
receives special education 
services. 

✓ Your opinion helps improve 
special education services for 
your child and other children 
across the state. 

✓ Letters are mailed in January. 

✓ Information on completing the 
online survey and your      
QR code are included. 

 

✓ All survey responses are 
confidential. 

 

  
For helpful special education 
resources, visit isbe.net. 


